
 

 

 

 

Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your continued support over the last few days, we know this has 

been a difficult time for both schools and parents. As you will appreciate, this 

was a very last minute u-turn so staff have been working tirelessly in the office 

to answer your questions and emails. 

Teachers and support staff have been quickly adapting to ensure they have 

work online for home-learning in addition to being in school for teaching and 

learning for those children attending. So please bare with us, we will do our 

best to help and support you, as best as we can. 

We hope you have been able to access your respective platforms from 

home, here is a reminder of classes and the learning platforms they are using 

for the purposes of online learning. 

 

Nursery Red Class, Miss Bates- Tapestry 

Reception Purple, Mrs Vallely- Tapestry 

Year 1 Green Class, Mrs Derrick- Tapestry 

Year 1/2 Blue Class, Miss Willis- Google Classroom 

Year 2/3 Orange Class, Mrs Brown- Google Classroom 

Year 3/4 Yellow Class, Miss Brown/Mrs McQuillan- Google Classroom 

Year 4 Pink Class, Mrs Edwards/Miss Brown- Google Classroom 

 

You received your log ins a few months ago, the platforms have been set up 

and running for a while now, however, if you are still having trouble accessing 

these platforms please email school on our designated email address: 

sdfsonlinelearning@gmail.com  and we will reply when we are able to. 

A reminder for those using Google Classroom, most of the time, for the 

majority of tasks, you will just need a workbook/paper and writing equipment 

to do you work. Printing the sheets/or editing documents is not needed or 

expected. You can use whats provided as a template. 

For all other general school enquiries please email: 

admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

Thank you as always, 
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